
 

 
 

SAPN/Enerven Rally Update 30/06/21 
 

Due to COVID-19 public safety concerns, we have decided to postpone our public rally and move 

the Event online to Facebook. It is crucial that Members still take part in the planned stoppage 

Action and the online rally to maintain pressure on management for a fair Agreement.  

 

Union Members are encouraged to take stoppage (strike) Action tomorrow, Thursday the 1st of 

July 2021 (for your choice of either 4 or 8 hours) and to join the ONLINE Action tomorrow. 

 

We will be organising 2 Events tomorrow in place of the rally: 

1) A Facebook Live Event from 8AM, where you can hear from the speakers that were 
scheduled for the rally on the CEPU SA Facebook Page 

2) An online campaign Action, where we are asking Members to post a photo of yourself, 
along with why you are taking Industrial Action in your newsfeed and on SAPN’s 
Facebook page. *Please ensure posts adhere to the code of conduct 

 

The rally has been postponed due to Community Transmission’s being detected in South Australia. 

The positive result initially came from a worker who had been working in a Northern Territory 

mine where anther positive was also detected. All miners were sent home, 28 of which returned 

to South Australia.  

 

The SA government are releasing further public gathering directions about this today, but being 

that we are planning a gathering of Essential Workers, we need to make the responsible decision 

and postpone the rally until we know more about this evolving situation.  

 

We do not want to chance a large number of Essential Workers being locked down if a close 

contact or positive case is identified.  

 

Remember we are still encouraging members to take strike action!   
 

SAME WORK, LESS PAY, WE SAY, NO WAY! 
 

SA Power Workers - Strength Through Unity 
 

For more information regarding the SAPN/Enerven enterprise agreement negotiations, contact 
your relevant union workplace delegate or your Union Organiser:  

Ben Jewell CEPU 0422 339 699 
BenjamenJ@cepusa.com.au 

Scott McFarlane ASU 0426 291 572 
smcfarlane@asu-sant.asn.au  

Sarah Andrews PA 0411 124 351 
sandrews@professionalsaustralia.org.au 

https://fb.me/e/Tdq4XWKM
https://www.sapowerworkers.com.au/

